
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULES  
Illinois Energy Conservation Code Amendments 

 
71 Ill. Adm. Code 600   
 
These proposed amendments update the Illinois Energy Conservation Code from the 
2015 International Energy Conservation Code (IECC) to the 2018 edition of the IECC.   
 
Other modifications include:  
• A revision to State funded facilities section.  Per Public Act 100-0729, State 
funded facilities must now comply with the International Energy Conservation Code 
versus ASHRAE standards.   
• Section 600.210 was revised to remove the variance process for state facilities 
as this is covered in the IECC and exemptions were added that are allowed for private 
commercial buildings.   
• A few sections were rearranged or reworded to make the rules more consistent 
with statue and the 2018 IECC. 
• Appendix A now references the Illinois specific amendments to the 2018 IECC 
versus the 2015. These amendments to the 2018 IECC are recommended by the Illinois 
Energy Conservation Advisory Council and include changes to the administration, 
definitions, and various technical sections related to building envelope; additions, 
alterations and repairs of existing buildings; alternative compliance methods; and 
ventilation requirements for residential buildings.   
 
These rules are scheduled to be published in the Illinois Register to begin the 
rulemaking process in accordance with the Illinois Administrative Procedure Act.  This 
page will be updated with a link to the Illinois Register when the proposed rules are 
published.  
 

Any interested parties may submit comments, data, views or arguments concerning this 
proposed rulemaking in writing. All comments must be in writing and should be 
addressed to: 
 

Lisa Hennigh 
Administrator of Professional Services 
Capital Development Board 
401 S. Spring Street 
3rd Floor Stratton Building 
Springfield, Illinois 62706 
 
Telephone:  217/524-6408 
E-Mail:  lisa.hennigh@illinois.gov 
Facsimile:  217/524-4208 
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